
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 29 July 2004 

10. LANGDONS ROAD SAFETY IMPROVEMENTS 
 
 The Board considered a report recommending that a small section of flush median and “no stopping” 

lines be installed on Langdons Road east of Ellery Street. 
 
 The Transport and City Streets Unit was asked by businesses in Langstone Lane to investigate their 

concerns over the lack of visibility when exiting onto Langdons Road and the poorly formed vehicle 
crossing which results in many vehicles grounding during exiting and entry. 

 
 The Board resolved: 
 
 1. That the stopping of vehicles be prohibited at any time on the north side of Langdons Road 

commencing at its intersection with Langstone Lane and extending in an easterly direction for a 
distance of 80 metres. 

 
 2. That staff urgently address the vertical alignment at the intersection of Langstone Lane and 

Langdons Road, to provide a safer exit.  
 
 3. To express its concern that the flush medians were not being correctly used, and that this be 

referred to the Road Safety Committee for education and enforcement. 
 
 


